
The Eliot-Hine Parent Teacher Organization 

Email completed form to EliotHinePTO@gmail.com. 

The Eliot-Hine PTO is committed to creating an environment where families and staff feel welcome at the school 
and included in the overall academic experience. We welcome your voice and participation as we work together. 
Do you have an idea that would make our school better? We want to hear it! Are you able to offer your time and 
talents to support our school? Tell us more! 

Opt into the Eliot-Hine community listserv - go to https://groups.google.com/g/eliot-hine-middle-school and 
request an invitation to the group. The listserv can be a great informal information network – confirming if 
students need to wear uniforms on a field trip, asking if another family has a copy of a homework assignment etc. 

PTO meetings are the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 6pm and will be virtual until school reopens.  

Your Name__________________________________________________________________________  

Email_______________________________________ Phone________________________________ 

Student Name________________________________ Grade________________________________ 

 

Here’s what I’d love to see at Eliot-Hine: 

____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________ 

Here’s how I’d like to be involved at Eliot-Hine: 

____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________ 

Please contact me about being involved in one of the following PTO committees: 
___Academic Support: Works with staff to support academic efforts 

___Outreach & Communications: Strengthens visibility and relationships for EH among feeder families  

___EH Culture: Develops opportunities to build a stronger culture among families, staff & students 

___Grants/Fundraising: Coordinates and implements ways to raise funds for the school  



Eliot-Hine Parent Teacher Organization 
Membership Form 2021–22 

DATE OF APPLICATION FORM & PAYMENT RECEIVED BY (LEAVE BLANK) 

/         /

NAME AND ADDRESS 

STUDENT(S) NAME(S)  GRADE 

TELEPHONE - HOME TELEPHONE - CELL 

(        ) ( ) - 

E-MAIL ADDRESS

MEMBERSHIP TYPE 
◻ PARENT/GUARDIAN ◻ FACULTY ◻ ALUMNI ◻ COMMUNITY

Yearly Membership Dues: $10.00 per adult $ 

Donation(s):  PTO Contribution $ 

Total  $ 

Preferred methods of payment: 
Venmo: @Eliot-Hine-PTO 
Paypal.me/EHPTO 

Email form to eliothinepto@gmail.com 

For cash, check or credit card payment, please contact the PTO to arrange for drop off. All checks and 
money orders are to be made payable to Eliot-Hine PTO.  Please note that the Eliot-Hine PTO cannot 
accept responsibility for returned checks.  ALL financial fees for returned checks will become issuer’s 
responsibility. 


